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Labour tells Davos to focus on global employment not austerity
This is RadioLabour news update recorded on Wednesday January 21, 2015. I'm Marc Belanger.

As political and corporate leaders are gathering in Davos Switzerland for the World Economic Forum this week the International Labour Organization has released a report reminding them that global unemployment is increasing. The ILO is the United Nations agency which focuses on matters of work in the world. It is led by Guy Ryder – the first unionist to head the organization in its 96 year history. Mr Ryder said that especially concerning is the high rate of youth unemployment. Stephanie Coutrix of UN Radio reports.

(audio)

Another leader at the World Economic Forum is Philip Jennings, the general-secretary the global federation for skills and services, UNI. Mr Jennings was asked about the effect of government austerity programs in Europe.

(audio)

Also at Davos is Jyrki Raina the General-Secretary of the global union federation Industriall. I asked him if the the Forum agenda included the issue of increasing global unemployment

And that's it. Now you're up-to-date with the latest international labour news you can use. 

I'm Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it's all about global solidarity.
